
   

 
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE & WORKSHOP 

HAMLET OF NORVAL SECONDARY PLAN REVIEW 

DATE/TIME: Tuesday June 19, 2012, 6:30 P.M 

LOCATION: Gellert Community Centre, Kinsmen Hall, 10241 Eighth Line, 
Georgetown 

The Town of Halton Hills has initiated a review of the Hamlet of Norval 
Secondary Plan which was adopted by Council in 2001 and approved by the 
Region of Halton in 2003. Since the approval of the Secondary Plan there have 
been significant changes in the Provincial and Regional planning environment. 
The purpose of the review is to develop updated goals, objectives, and a policy 
framework for Norval which reflects the existing policy environment while also 
taking into consideration the community’s needs. 

An initial Open House and Workshop is being held for the Hamlet of Norval 
Secondary Review to present the project to the community and obtain input from 
the public and stakeholders. 



   

 
 

 

 

  
  
  
  

 

 

 

 
 

The purpose of the Open House and Workshop is to: 
 Introduce the project to the public and stakeholders 
 Present a Draft Discussion Paper prepared by the consulting team which 

includes background research and identifies opportunities and constraints 
within the community 

 Solicit public and stakeholder input on the Secondary Plan Review 
including the Draft Discussion Paper and the development of an updated 
community vision (goals and objectives) 

Agenda: 
6:30 pm – 7:15 pm Drop In 
7:15 pm – 7:45 pm Presentation/Questions 
7:45 pm – 9:00 pm Workshop/Roundtable Discussions 

A presentation will be made by the consulting team at 7:15 pm.  Following the 
presentation attendees will be invited to participate in a workshop with small 
round table discussions. 

Additional information on the Hamlet of Norval Secondary Plan Review is 
available on the Town’s Website at: 
http://www.haltonhills.ca/initiatives/Norval_Secondary_Plan.php   

or by contacting Curtis Marshall, Planner - Policy at (905) 873-2601 ext. 2253, 
email: curtism@haltonhills.ca or Steve Burke, Manager of Planning Policy at 
(905) 873-2601 ext. 2254, email: stevebu@haltonhills.ca. 
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